
FESTIVAL 

 

After the workshop papers were issued, the group went to Woodstockenweiler, a well-

known festival in and around Wangen. As soon as we got off the bus, we walked up a 

hill past the festival car parks and as soon as we got to the top, we were amazed by 

the view. You could see the whole festival from the top. Once we were inside, we all 

looked for a place to sit together with the students from Ebensee. Once we found a 

place, we went in search of food and drink and then spent an evening in friendship, 

talking and listening to music. Some people went under the stage to sing loudly songs 

we didn't even know and we met many interesting people. The atmosphere was fun. 

The songs played ranged from pop to punk rock, and the evening ended with a rock 

band that also played bagpipes. Around midnight we all left, but we wanted to stay 

because it was so much fun. 


